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Gautho, Julia

From: Kelly Moore <kmoore78@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, November 18, 2024 6:41 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Eliminate traffic change on Bay St

Dear Capitola City Council, 
 
Please restore Bay Ave. back to two lanes in both directions going through the Dairy Queen Nob Hill 
intersection.  
 
The reduction in lanes has created a traffic nightmare for my family trying to pick up kids at 
both New Brighton and Soquel Elementary. We need to balance public safety and common sense. 
Creating bottlenecks and traffic jams do slow traffic. But in a city that's already gridlocked by structural 
problems we don't need unecessary city created traffic messes as well. 
 
Kelly Moore 
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